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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Message from the Editor-in-Chief,

Dear Colleagues,

As the GMJ team, we will be happy to share the 2nd issue of 2024 with you in June, the herald of summer. As it 
is known, the most reliable data in scientific developments in the field of medicine is provided by the evidence-
based medicine approach. At this point, research published in journals with high accessibility and citation 
probability has the potential to provide guiding effects on the medicine of the future. 

In this issue, we aimed to provide a perspective on current developments and inspire future studies by including 
very interesting research and case reports from our colleagues from different branches. 

We would like to express our gratitude to our editors, editorial board, authors and referees who worked 
meticulously in the preparation of this issue. 

Finally, we would like to thank you, our valued readers, for your interest.

M. Ali Gülçelik, M.D., Prof. 
Editor-in-Chief


